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April 22, 2014 

 

 

 

Myra Price 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, 4502T 

Washington, DC  20460 

 

 

Dear Ms. Price: 

 

We are writing to express Association of Clean Water Administrators’ 

(ACWA) support for the Association of State Wetland Managers’ (ASWM) 

Wetland Program Grant proposal entitled, “Strategies for integration of 

wetland restoration and management into related state and tribal water, 

ecosystem, and land management programs.” The proposed project recognizes 

the continued net loss of wetlands across much of the country. ASWM 

proposes to leverage existing programs and communicate those successful, 

transferable concepts to states experiencing challenges. ASWM will also 

identify barriers to integrating wetlands protection into other clean water 

program areas. Education and outreach materials will be developed that 

communicate the value of wetlands protection as it relates to other program 

areas. This project would provide access to technical information regarding 

ways in which the benefits of wetland ecosystem functions can assist states 

with meeting diverse program goals and developing robust climate adaptation 

strategies.  

 

ACWA supports this kind of collaborative approach, as described in ASWM’s 

proposal. We believe ASWM is uniquely positioned to do this work because of 

its very strong connections with states and tribes, and comprehensive 

understanding of states’ needs, as well as ASWM’s relationships with other 

stakeholders.  

 

For all of the above-described reasons, ACWA strongly supports this proposal 

and hopes that EPA will designate funding to make this project a reality.   

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

 

 

 
 

Sean Rolland 

ACWA Deputy Director 


